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Hello,

My wife and I are avid Alaskan hunters and so it is incredibly important for us that
the state Start Movi testing of all domestic sheep and goats regardless of age prior
to import into Alaska. The state needs to use AAVLD accredited diagnostic
laboratories, our wild animals need to be protected! Hunting is a huge part of
Alaska culture and is massive economy in state. Domestic goat farming is a hobby
and you cannot jeapordize our treasured wild sheep, goats and caribou for runny
dunk goat farms! That is insane! Movi must be on the Reportable Disease List and
have same-day reporting so that it can be removed!!

Thank you,
Terence
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